
 

           
           
           
           
           
           
           
           
           
  
 
 
9th May 2025 

 

 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

We are excited to announce that Jonathan’s Jungle will be visiting Year 1 on  

Monday 2nd June. 

 

As part of our ‘Where in the World?’ topic, we have focussed on the book ‘Kaya’s Heart 

Song’. This is a story set in India where a girl ventures into the jungle.  This as a great 

opportunity for the children to meet some unusual creatures and reinforce their science 

learning on classification of animals. The children will have a 90-minute-long workshop 

where they will be able to observe a range of reptiles and insects from Jonathan’s 

menagerie. They will have the opportunity to ask lots of questions and even hold one of 

Jonathan’s slithery friends. We hope it will be a memorable experience!  

 

Location: In school workshop 

Cost: No cost 

 

If you would NOT like your child to attend the workshop, please email us on 

admin@grange-inf.swindon.sch.uk  

 

Many thanks,  

 

The Year 1 Team 
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